
Subject: You Are Invited: Community Input Meetings for a Comprehensive CTE High 
School at Lake Taylor High School 

Greetings, Lake Taylor High School Families and Staff: 

We are excited to announce several opportunities for Norfolk Public Schools to share initial 

information regarding the Study of a CTE High School at LTHS and gather valuable feedback 

from community members, parents, and guardians: The first session is scheduled to take 

place, Tuesday, March 25, 2025.  See the information below: 

Event Details: 

Date: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 
   

 
 

 

 
 

 
Location: Lake Taylor High School (1384 Kempsville Rd, Norfolk, VA 23502)  

This meeting will provide an overview of the study and allow for input from parents 

guardians and students. In addition to this meeting, there will be a community-wide 

meeting at 6:00 p.m. This will also allow community members, parents and guardians to 

share their feedback. 

We encourage you to join us for this important conversation as we work together to shape 

the future of career and technical education in our community. 

Thank you for your ongoing support and involvement. We are Titan STRONG! 
 

Time Location Purpose 

2:30-4:00 p.m. Lake Taylor High School open to all LTHS parents, 

guardians, and students. 

6:00 p.m. Lake Taylor High School open to all community 

members 


